
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

 
13th May 2019 

 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
     
The Annual Buskaid Concert will be held at the Linder Auditorium on Sunday 21st July at 15.00. 
 
Please let either Jean unit 58 or Sue unit 71 know if you would like a ticket. 
 
Please pay Jean R180 for your ticket when confirming your booking.  As this is an afternoon 
performance, we do not anticipate any problem with lifts, but would ask you where possible to arrange 
your own lift should you not wish to drive. 
 
 
 
################################################################################ 
 
 
 

 

EVERGREEN LIBRARY NEWS 
 
Report on the Book and Coffee morning of 16 April 2019 
 
It was a fascinating morning as Prof Mike Lecatsas introduced us to the small 
world of cells and viruses. His ability to explain in simple terms, the complex 
interaction between cells and viruses caught the imagination and interest of all. Prof Lecatsas shared 
with us many of the discoveries and controversies he’d been involved in; certainly, his passion and 
knowledge of the subject shone throughout. He also interspersed his talk with anecdotes of South Africa 
scientists who’d achieved prominence and Nobel prizes in this field – we can be proud of them.  
 
NB: all residents are welcome to attend these Book Mornings. There is no membership involved and no 
fees – all we wish for is your interest and enthusiasm.   
 
Library News 
Thank you - to the many residents who have generously donated their books, videos and CDs to the 
library. We definitely have a fantastic library with something for everyone.  Please continue to enter all 
items taken out in the logbook. 
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Various Matters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
Some frequently asked questions 

• Can I take out books from the “Returns” basket? 
Yes, with pleasure. But please don’t take books out of the “Donations” basket. 

 

• Where must I record any CDs or DVDs borrowed? 
In the log book, the same book in which the books are recorded. 
NB. Some DVDs have been taken out without being recorded in the log book. Please could these be 
returned or entered in the log book. 

 

• Can I donate my books to the library? 
Yes, all books are welcome, but if you have a sentimental attachment to a book or books, please keep 
them.  

 

• What happens to duplicate books? 
We can only keep one copy of each book due to space restrictions. Duplicate copies and other older 
or unsuitable books are either sold for library funds, or donated to the Care Centre or to the SPCA 
bookshop. 

 
 
 
Best wishes from the Library team 
 
 
 
 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications - 0845829129 


